
 7512 Dr. Phillips Drive 
Suite 50-345 

Orlando, FL 32819 

 

December 29, 2023 
 

Subject: Correction to Tender Offer Amounts 
 

Dear Hotel de L’Eau Vive Owners, 

We trust this message finds you well. We are writing to bring to your attention an error in the tender offer 
amounts that were sent out via US Mail on December 20, 2023. Unfortunately, there was an oversight in the 
calculation, leading to an incorrect increase of $1,000 to the 2024 maintenance fee. 

Please accept our sincere apologies for any confusion or inconvenience this may have caused. Rest assured; 
we are taking immediate steps to rectify this mistake. 

We are in the process of revising the tender offer documents with the accurate amounts, and you can 
expect to receive the corrected version shortly.  

 
Thank you, 

 
 
Lemonjuice Solutions 

 


